
Superintendent’s Comments Belmond-Klemme CSD Page 1 of 1

Drivers Education Contract and Wage 2024

Background:

There is a severe shortage of teachers who are willing to put in the extra hours to provide drivers 
education to students. Consequently, it is in the best interests of the district and its students to 
ensure that pay for drivers education instructors remains competitive and attractive.

Facts for Consideration:
• Our drivers education instructor was paid $34.10 per hour this past school year.
• Our BKESA wage raise with our support staff was $0.50 per hour.

Recommended Action:
I recommend the board move to raise the wage for drivers education by $0.50 per hour, plus 
additional FICA and IPERS, from $34.10 to $34.60 per hour, effective, July 1, 2024.


